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January 14, 1986

California Dept. of Health Services
Radiologic Health Branch - Registration
P.0. Box 1525

Sacramento, CA 95807

Gent lemen:
Subject: Registration of nuclear measuring devices

We have received two new nuclear measuring devices, both models
105 manufactured by NDC Systems in Duarte, California, under
their State of California General License No. GL-1933-70. These
devices are located at 3M's Data Recording Products Plant at 350
South Lewis Road, Camarillo, California. The contact person at
the Camarillo plant is R. F. Prust who can be reached at
805/482-1911.

This makes a total of three model 105's located at the Camarillo
plant. The first was obtained in 1984, as stated in the letter
from M. G. Cobian at 3M to you dated April 24, 1984.

3M's Corporate Radiation Safety program continues to be
administrated from Health Physics Services offices in St. Paul,
Minnesota. It is therefore requested that any correspondence
relative to this registration be conducted with this office. Our
telephone number is 612/733-4095.
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Robert G. Wissink
Manager, Health Physics Services
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